
 CWG 2023 
 Atlantic Teams 
 Training Camp 

 February 18, 19  É  cole Carrefour de l’Acadie 
 Saturday 10am - 5pm  515 Champlain St, Dieppe 
 Sunday 9am - 3pm 
 $50 / fencer 

 FENB is pleased to offer all the Atlantic provinces a chance to test out the 6-person 
 team format for the 2023 Canada Winter Games. We will be running several of these 
 matches between the selected CWG teams (PEI, NB, NS) as well as any other sets 
 of 6 fencers that want to form a team. 
 In addition, we will have group training for all participants with our NB coaches Jim 
 Stevens and Marc-Andre LeBlanc. The standard fare of footwork and blade work will 
 be provided, as well as offering feedback and advice on how to best represent 
 ourselves at the Canada Winter Games and beyond. 

 Given Moncton/Dieppe’s central location for the provinces, we are hoping to have a 
 strong showing from both PEI and Nova Scotia. The NB selected team will be 
 attending and we are expecting at least one additional NB team. All ages are invited 
 to attend, but as a competition preparation camp all fencers should expect the level 
 of challenge they have seen when competing outside of their own province. To 
 register please fill out the following form: 

 https://forms.gle/LVAqMmJdYLK1vunx5 

 All fencers should bring their competition gear (wires, lames, electric weapons, etc) as well 
 as water bottles, snacks etc to make it through the day. We will be stopping for 45 minutes 
 each day for lunch and there are restaurants in the area. Parents and coaches are welcome 
 to stay and cheer their athletes on during the team matches. 

https://forms.gle/LVAqMmJdYLK1vunx5

